SWAT Officer Jim Wagner, with the Costa Mesa Police Department SWAT Team, "traded” the United States Marine Corps Division Schools combatives
and police tactics courses for sniper training. Officer Wagner was allowed to participate in Scout Sniper Courses with Marines going through one of
toughest schools in the Corps. From January 3 to 5, 1994 Officer Wagner went through an additional training - Advanced Sniper Course
specifically for law enforcement snipers. Officer Wagner received a Letter of Appreciation on 11 Feb 94 from Scout Sniper School for his
assistance in coordinating, participating in , and evaluating sniper training scenarios for both law enforcement and military personnel. In this photo
Officer Wagner is in his SWAT scout sniper uniform and he is standing outside of the Scout Sniper School building at Division
Schools at Marine Corps Base Camp Pendleton, California, USA.




